
Sept. 8 ï Network 45 Starts 
 

Sept. 9 ï Harbor Angels Breakfast  
 

   Sept. 12 -  Shining Lights Shoebox 
Build  

 

Sept. 13ï Courageous Sisters 
 

Sept. 13ï Childrenôs Choir Kick Off 
 

Sept. 14 ï Robinôs Nest Back to 
School Open House 

 

Sept. 16ï Westlake Golf 
Tournament  

 

Sept. 17ï Membership Orientation  
 

Sept. 19ï MOPS 
 

Sept. 21 ï Widows Moving 
Forward  

 

Sept. 23 ï PB&J Marathon  
 

Sept. 24 ï Flu Shots 
 

Sept. 29 ï Westlake Grandparents 
Day Chapel & Visit 

Network 45 goes to the Rays 
 

Upcoming Events 

September 2017 

All Ages! All In! Loving God! Loving All!  

Church 
 Messenger 

Itôs September, but I want to make sure you hear from me the excitement 
about the New Worship service coming in November. I am pumped, excited, 
and finding it hard to stifle my ñWoo-hoos!!!ò  
 

We will have 3 services which are intergenerational, but each will focus on 
different atmospheres of worship.  Our worship service times will 
change on November 5!!!  
 

Our first worship service will be at 8:05 a.m. and will continue as it currently 
is with experiences and musical styles including the addition  of a hymn with a 
piano and organ.  Children 1st grade and up will attend the service with their 
families.  A nursery will be provided for Kindergarten and under.  
 

Our second worship service time will be at 9:30  a.m. and will continue with 
a variety of worship experiences and musical styles.  Children and youth will 
have small groups during this hour.  Children will participate in the beginning 
of the service and then be dismissed after the Childrenôs moment, or are wel-
come to stay in the service with their families. 
 

Our new service will be at 11:05 a.m.  and will have a church feel with a mod-
ern presentation.  Intentionality of reaching the unchurched  of many genera-
tions will be a focus.  Children 1st grade and up will attend the service with 
their families.  A nursery will be provided for Kindergarten and under.  Chil-
drenôs packets will be prepared to help engage the children in the service. 
 

Adult small groups on Sunday morning will have the flexibility to meet as  
determined by each group and leader. 
 

I have great anticipation and excitement for 3 intergenerational services with 
the same message given at all three.   
 

We are looking for those called to be a part of the ministry for this third       
service (greeters, ushers, communion servers, parking lot attendants,          
welcome center, etc.).  Please let me or one of our staff team know if you are 
interested in being a part and assisting with this third service.  
 

Remember 1105 on 1105!!! 
Woo-hoo!!!  
 

Pastor Dave  



Prayer Chain 
To place a prayer request, please call one 
of the following: Grace Williamson at    
784-2761; Gloria Brown at  784-2590;    
or the church office at  785-7487. 
 
Prayer Shawl 
All levels of quilters and knitters are     
welcome to join us Sunday, Sept. 10 and 
24, in the lobby at 1 p.m. for our next 
meetings. We have a lot of yarn and      
crochet hooks on hand. Bring knitting  
needles (size 9 and up). Call Martha Stolz, 
727-793-4606, with any questions.   
 
Faith Community Nurses  
Blood pressure screening will be          
conducted in the multi -purpose room on   

Sunday. Sept. 17 from 9 a.m. - 9:45 a.m. 
and then from  11 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
   
Courageous Sisters 
A womenôs support group for cancer 
meets monthly in the chapel. The next 
meeting will be Wednesday, Sept. 13 at       
5 p.m.  Contact Yvonne White at             
727-798-7854 for more information.  
 
Care Team 
PHUMC has a team of caring  volunteers 
who are willing to help with rides, meals 
and misc. small jobs.  If you are in need of          
assistance, please contact Marilyn King at 
727-785-7487 or visit her in the church 
office.  
If you would like to be part of the   

congregational care team, please let    
Marilyn know and she will add you to her 
ñTeamò- email her at mking@phumc.net  
 
Contact Information Change  
Please let the PHUMC office know if you 
have a change in  contact information by 
calling the office at 727-785-7487. Thank 
you. 
 
Going into the hospital? 
If you are going into the hospital or you 
know of someone who is going in or is 
currently in an extended stay, please let 
Marilyn King know. Marilyn can be 
reached at 727-785-7487 or 
mking@phumc.net.  
 

Congregational Care 

Faith Community Nursing 
CVS will be at PHUMC on Sept. 24 and Oct.1 to administer 
flu shots!  
  
Pre-registration is highly encouraged and will begin in the 
multi -purpose room on Sunday, September 10 (or you can 
email Patti Crow at  crows@tampbay.rr.com) so that we 
can staff appropriately on the day the shots will be           
administered.   
  
The cost of the flu shots is covered by most insurance    
companies and Medicare. If you do NOT have insurance 
and are under the age of 65, CVS is providing the shot at a 
reduced cost of $24. 
  
Please bring your insurance card Sept 24.  
 
***Mark Your Calendar: March 10  Beach Olympics***  

Smart Money by Dave Ramsey 
As summer ends, we know going back to school is on your mind. 
Now is the perfect time to teach your kids about life and finances 
by showing them. Our Smart Money live event is the perfect place 
to learn how to lead by example.    
 

World class speakers and national best-selling authors Chris  Ho-
gan and Anthony OôNeal will be in-person bringing their fun, ener-
getic, and passionate message of financial hope to you! 
 

This is not your typical finance event. Chris and Anthony will teach 
you the plan that has helped millions get out and stay out of debt. 
Youôll walk away with a clear vision for your familyôs  financial fu-
ture.  
 

Details:  
Countryside Christian Center 
September 19, 2017 
6:30 p.m. ï 9:30 p.m. 
General admission is $39; couples admission is $70. 
 
Register at: www.daveramsey.com/live/registration/
intSeminarID/3037  

Widows Moving Forward 
Together 

Whether recently widowed or alone longer, join this newly -
formed small group as we navigate our ñnew normalò. The first 
meeting on Thursday, September 21 at 7 p.m. will  explore 
ñStarting with a P: Purpose, Planning & Programmingò. Bring 
ideas of how we might share experiences--outings, ministry   
projects, holiday gatherings and moreðin the spirit of Christian 
fellowship and fun. Contact Diane Cary at 727-210-7236 or    
diane@jcary.com for further details.  

 
                      What is a ñplanned giftò? 
A planned gift is a wonderful way to create a legacy of 
generosity that will benefit PHUMC and its ministries, 
programs, and schools for years to come.  Anyone can 
make a planned gift ï you donôt need to be wealthy.  A 
planned gift is a gift that you develop in your lifetime, 
however the principle benefits do not pass to the Endow-
ment Fund until sometime in the future, (usually  upon 
your death or the death of the person you have  designat-
ed as a secondary beneficiary).  Meanwhile you may re-
ceive attractive benefits such as lifetime income and tax 
savings.  Some of the most popular planned gifts include 
wills, living trusts, charitable trusts, life insurance, and 
gift annuities.  You can learn more about planned gifts 
by reviewing the Florida United Methodist Foundation 
Planned Giving Guide online at fumf.org.   Since these 
gifts usually require advance planning, you should seek 
the advice of an attorney, financial advisor, or tax advi-
sor before making a gift.  The Florida United Methodist 
Foundation in Lakeland, Florida, also provides free con-
fidential counsel to anyone who is considering a planned 
gift to the church.  They can be contacted through their 
website at www.fumf.org , or by phone 866-363-9673.  
You can also contact Michelle Premuto, Finance Manag-
er, in the church office. 

 

Endowment 

http://www.daveramsey.com/live/registration/intSeminarID/3037
http://www.daveramsey.com/live/registration/intSeminarID/3037
mailto:diane@jcary.com
http://www.fumf.org


Missions 
Hurricane Harvey Response 

Many have asked ñHow can we help those who have been 
affected by Hurricane Harvey?ò Here is your 
chance.  UMCOR is currently working with disaster coordinators 
and early response teams to provide relief to the many people 
whose lives have been impacted by hurricane/tropical storm   
Harvey.  PHUMC has answered the call and is asking for your 
help to provide Flood Bucket Kits and Health Kits .         
Information on how to make a kit is here in your September 
Church Messenger Newsletter (see insert), at www.phumc.net , at 
the Welcome Center, and at the Missions table in the multi-
purpose room after Sunday services.  
 

We will be delivering the  completed kits Sunday, Sept. 17 
after the second service. This is a quick turnaround time, but we 
want to make sure they get to the people who need them as soon 
as possible. 
 

The kits that we are asking for your help to make are:  
Flood Bucket Kit .....estimated value $65            
Health Kit ....... estimated value $12                      

 

Both of these kits will be headed to Texas to the people who need 
them most.  
  
If you have any questions, contact Jamie Hammond 
at jhammond@phumc.net  or 727-785-7487. 

 

Mission of the Month ï PHUMC Missions 
PHUMC Missions encompasses many different areas that     
affect our church and our community every day. We use 
these funds for our feeding program twice a month at Metro-
politan Ministries of Pasco; Pack-a-Sack; and a variety of 
missions/ ministries throughout the year including Opera-
tion Christmas Child and filling backpacks for our mission 
partners. We are always dreaming up new ways we can make 
an impact on the community! We need your support! If you 
would like to make  a monetary contribution, please make 
your check payable to PHUMC. Mark your envelope ñMission 
of the Month -Missions.ò 
 

Last month $3,946 was sent to Metropolitan Ministries.  

Louisiana Mission Trip  
PHUMC Missions is working with UMVIM (United 
Methodist Volunteers In Mission) to put together a mis-
sion team to head to Louisiana. All of the exact details are 
still being worked out, but you must be available to travel 
somewhere between Oct. 22 and 28.  The trip will consist 
of approximately two days of travel and four days of 
work. Minor home repairs and flood relief are among the 
duties being assigned. If you are interested, contact Ja-
mie Hammond at jhammond@phumc.net or 727 -785-
7487 to discuss travel, costs, and other details. 

 

Get ready...Operation       
Christmas Child Shoeboxes    
are coming in October.  
 

Save the date: Church-wide shoebox packing party: Friday, Nov. 3. 

 

Reindeer Run 
Get out your reindeer antlers and dust off those running shoes, the 2017 Reindeer Run 
5k is coming!   Join your community as we run to end human trafficking.                     
Saturday, December 2 the race will start and end at Pop Stansell Park, located at 797 
Florida Avenue in Palm Harbor. From there you will travel along local streets, trails 
and parks to end up at the finish line.  All participants will receive a medal, water and 
food after the race. Early registration is highly recommended and the first couple hun-
dred participants to register will receive reindeer antlers!  

 
Sponsorship Packets are available at www.phumc.net  

The 2017 Reindeer Run is ready to run 
across the starting line! 
When: Saturday, Dec. 2, 2017 
Races: 5k, 1 mile, Tot Trot 
Time: 8 a.m. 
Where: Pop Stansell Park and then running 
up the Pinellas Trail  
Registration: go to www.phumc.net 
Sponsorship: We are in need of sponsors. 
To be a sponsor go to www.phumc.net to 
download the sponsorship form.  

http://www.phumc.net/


Childrenôs Ministry 
Network 45  

Calling all 4th and 5th graders!! This ministry is for you!  
The 2017-18 year starts Friday, Sept. 8 with the Parent  
meeting kick off. The kick off will be held in A201 (crazy  
carpet room) and will be from 7 -9 p.m. 

¶ calendars are available now 

¶ Sept 15 Mission Emphasis  7-9 p.m. 

¶ Sept. 29 Off site Rays Gameï watch the HISkidz  
bulletin board in the main hallway for more detailed          
information and to sign up.  

Kids Day Out  
This fun ministry allows parents to enjoy some much needed 

free time while their children learn and play in a safe,      
Christian environment.  

The Kidôs Day Out takes place on Thursdays from 9 a.m. - 2 
p.m. Make sure to pick up an information packet across from 
the nursery with more details.   

Childrenôs Choir 
HISkidz Choir and Cherubs Choir will begin in September. Be on 
the watch for more information about a kick off/parents meeting 
pizza and dance party!  
 
Cherubs Choirï is available for our littlest singers. This choir is 
for children 2 years old ï Kindergarten. They learn the begin-
nings of music, how to be in a choir, and will perform throughout 
the year during various Sunday worship services.  Rehearsals are 
every Wednesday in the music room from 4:30ð5:15 p.m. 
 
HISkidz Choir - HISkidz choir is available for every child aged 1st 
ï 5th grade. Children learn about singing posture, principals of 
diction, effective breathing, basic music theory, beginning       
sight-singing, and performance skills. HISkidz performs   
throughout the year during various Sunday worship services.   
Rehearsals are every Wednesday in the choir room from 5:30ð
6:15 p.m. 

MOPS and MOMSNEXT  
 
MOPS and MOMSNEXT are off to a great start!  
These exciting and informative gatherings will take moms 
from brand new moms through elementary school moms. We 
are all facing the same questions and need support. We have 
heard you and are excited to offer this alternative time. As 
MOPS starts up again, please keep us in your prayers. 
 
 

Mark your calendar. The first meeting is:  
 MOPS:       September 19 at 10:00 a.m. or 

MOMSNEXT:      September 20 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Check out our upcoming MOPS fundraiser at Chicken Salad 
Chick on Wednesday, September 20th. 

(must present flyer when you order)  


